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Thank you for your report of having heaxd our station.

We appreciate hearing from (DX) listeners and are glad to
kno& that our signal is getting beyond the local city lim -
its.

' We are quite pleased and concerned that since we changed
to 1600khz.,that we are serving a much larger audience and
we want to do so well,poth from the standpoint of good pro-
gramming and clarity of signal.

We began broadcasting on the new frequency and higher power

At 11:00 Olclock on the First of November,1971.

Forgive me for going to a duplicate method of xresponding
to such inquires as yours,but in the interest of conserving time

I feel this is necessary.

Sincerely YOurs

John T.Echols,Jr., CE-WNEU & WA8RDX
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